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Barb & Tony Wallace

Hallowe’en 2017 Captain Highliner & The Duchess of Wallaceburg

Our friends, Steve & Pat, from Boston and

" we visited the Eastern Townships this
summer and visited many of the locales

mentioned in Louise Penny’s mystery

books. Here we are having lunch at Manor

Hovey in North Hatley. And an elegant one

it was too




For Thanksgiving, we flew to St. John’s NFLD and
toured for a week with friends, Pat & Mel. Yes the
houses really are very colourful and usually
attached to those next door.

In March, [ spend a couple of weeks in the
Azores with my friend, Barbara. The entire
island we visited was beautiful, Ponta Del
Garda- the biggest city was quaint with
narrow streets in the downtown. The
temperature was in the mid- teens and quite
fine for sightseeing. However, there is no
heat in the Air b&bs we stayed at. Most
nights found us wrapped up in blankets.

Andrew’s family spent 7 weeks in
New Zealand this summer while he
| worked on a Chinese plant that was
| being built. Here they are visiting
Hobbiton. A great experience for
them all!







